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Congratulations to the following THUNDERBOLTS… 
  
These students earned the SPARK award for their HONESTY in OCTOBER: 
 Kindergarten:   Noah R., Brinley M.  
 First Grade:  Jaxen B., Sadie H. 
 Second Grade: Kirah D., Emmitt R. 
 Third Grade:  Phoenix S., Oscar S. 
 Fourth Grade:  Claire P., Cameron E. 
 Fifth Grade:  Jayden S., Hank S. 
 
These students earned the SPARK award for their COMPASSION in NOVEMBER: 

Kindergarten:   Jacob C., Nolan G. 
 First Grade:  Eliza C., Logan B.  
 Second Grade: Andrew M., Karmyn B.  
 Third Grade:  Riley K., Brayden T. 
 Fourth Grade: James G., Skylor H. 
 Fifth Grade:  Daisy R., Jayda M. 

 
December’s Character Trait is PERSERVERANCE. 
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Our Winter Showcase has been 

rescheduled for 
Friday, December 17 at 1:30 pm. 

 
We hope to see you there! 

  
 



 

 

 ALERTS – ALERT – ALERT 
 

Getting alerts for school closings and 

delays through School Messenger is as 

easy as texting “Y” or “Yes” to our 

school’s short code number, 67587. 

 

Follow us on Facebook also. 
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Upcoming Events 

December 22: Winter Break Begins – NO SCHOOL 

January 4: Students return to school & NWEA window 

 January 13:  Noon Dismissal Day  

January 14:  Noon Dismissal Day & end of the second 

marking period and second semester 

January 21: Elementary report cards come home 

February 18 & 21: No School for students 

Transportation Reminders 
NO TRANSPORTATION CHANGES 
will be made by phone.  Notes 
must come in the morning (by 
noon) to change your child’s after 
school departure method (pick up 
or bus). 

 

 

 

Absent & Signing In 
 
In the event your child is ill or has an appointment, please call the office to notify of 

the absence.  If you are at an appointment, sending a note in the following day with a 

doctor’s note is also acceptable.  If you have any COVID related questions we urge 

you to call your doctor and/or the Health Department #2 for guidance.  We 

appreciate families letting us know so we can support your student! 

Doors open and supervision is provided at 7:45am.  Students officially begin at 

8:05am. If your child arrives between 8:05-8:59am he/she MUST be signed in by an 

adult in the office.  If he/she arrives at 9:00am or later an adult is required to sign 

the child in and it is a ½ day absence.   

 

Winter is HERE!  Students need to be able to 

put ALL of their own snow gear on 

independently.  This includes snow pants, 

jackets, hats, gloves and boots.  Practicing 

zipping and tying and hanging things up at 

home will help your child enjoy their 35 

minutes of recess to the fullest. 

We go outside EVERYDAY for recess unless 

there is an advisory indicating it would be 

dangerous to do so. 

Please be sure all of your child’s outside 

things are clearly labeled with his/her name 

to avoid any mix ups as students dress 

themselves at school! 

 

 

 

 

RECESS & WINTER  


